
 

 
Jane Griffin on behalf of the Colne Valley Park
C/Of Cvrp Denham Country Park
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
Planning Reference: 12579/APP/2025/615 
 
Thank you for your representations sent via email on the above Planning Application.
 
Your comments were:-
 
This application is to consolidate waste transfer facilities on the site. hGV movements will increase. I also
note that the operation will be 7 days a week. Our main concern is on the potential for impact on the two
SSSis with 500m. This is a sensitive GB location and the Colne Valley is an important location for wildlife
due to its linear nature. Any impact on wildlife is dismissed in the application reports. Advice should be
taken from Natural Englandand recommendations adhered to. 
 
The case officer has now been advised and your comments have been attached to the application.  Once
the application has been decided you will be notified of the decision, however please note, if the
application sought is for a Certificate of Lawfulness we will not notify you of the decision as this
application merely seeks the Council's view as to whether the said works can be carried out as permitted
development.
 
In the meantime you are welcome to follow the progress of the application via the website or contact Alan
Corcoran the officer dealing with this application on 01895 250230
 




